
Contact details: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 01752 225649 http://www.highstreet.plymouth.sch.uk/website  

 

 

 
A Word from Mrs Blake, Headteacher 

To all of our lovely families, 

We have had a lovely week at school and, on average, have between 30 – 40 children attending daily in our 

Educare provision. All staff are on site and working with the children face to face and also adding work to the 

website for the children learning at home. They are working exceptionally hard and the children are very happy 

to be here which is lovely to see. 

I hope, for those of you learning at home, that the children are engaged well and accessing their daily lessons 

from the website using their learning packs. We are always happy to support more so if there is anything further 

you need please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

I am very excited to announce the launch of our Class Dojo page which will enable pupils to get in touch with 

us directly and upload their work. They will also be able to login daily and have contact with their classmates 

and teachers. Please ensure you download the app and follow the instructions sent home with this newsletter.  

I hope you are all safe and well. Please, please get in touch if you need anything at all. 

Best wishes – Mrs Blake 

                             

Free School Meals Packs 

 

Children entitled to Free School Meals (not Universal Free School Meals which all Key Stage 1 children are 

entitled to) are being provided with weekly food packs from CaterEd.  If your circumstances have changed and 

you think your family is entitled to Free School Meals please apply to the Council who will check to see if you 

are eligible.  Please follow this link: 

Free School Meals Application  

CaterEd will continue to provide these packs unless you opt-out or the Government decide to change to 

vouchers. 

If you have any queries or do not wish to receive a pack, please contact the School Office. 

 

Additional Mobile Phone Data 

 

The DfE have launched a scheme which temporarily increases data allowances for mobile phone users on 

certain networks, this is so that children and young people can access remote education if their face-to-face 

education is disrupted. 

Schools can request mobile data increases for children who are eligible. If you don’t have internet access at 

home, or need additional data to complete home learning please contact the School Office. 
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Your Say… 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Many thanks for all your 

help – we are so grateful 

for all you are doing. 

 

I was thinking of you 

all last night – you have 

all had so much to do 

and I appreciate the 

support you are giving. 

 

It is great being in school. I 

have really enjoyed my English 

and maths but art has been 

the best. 

Peter – Y5 

I’ve liked English the best. It 

has been about Romans and has 

helped my learning about the 

Romans.                             Toni – Y5 

Parent voice: 

Pupil voice: 

I have enjoyed all of it but the 
best bit has been the art and 

making this (showing a 
necklace). We have made 

Stone Age jewellery.          

Darren – Y5 

Darren – Y5 
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